
 

GRAND FORKS COUNTY SPECIAL COMMISSION MEETING 

September 30, 2020 – 8:30am 

 

Topic: Letter of Commitment for the University of North Dakota’s Proposal entitled “Expanding 

Augmented Reality for First Responders” 

 

The Board met pursuant to adjournment with Commissioners Knauf, Rost, Engen and Falck 

present.  Commissioner Pic was absent. 

 

Sheriff Schneider explained the Expanding Augmented Reality for First Responders Grant.  The 

University of North Dakota will be apply for the grant.     

 

Moved by Engen, seconded by Rost, to approve the Chair’s signature on a letter of commitment to 

support the University of North Dakota in research efforts for Expanding Augmented Reality for 

First Responders.  Motion carried unanimously.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:43am.   

 

 

_________________________________ 

      Diane K. Knauf, Chair 

      Grand Forks County Commission 

______________________________ 

Debbie Nelson, County Auditor   

 


